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234. Mr J J Londt (Western Cape: DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether any department has requested an increase in its budget for the next financial 
year as a result of the weakened rand; if so, what are the relevant details? 

                                                                                          CO501E 

REPLY: 

 

 

The National Treasury received requests from national departments for additional funding over 
the MTEF period and some were related to the impact of the depreciation of the Rand against 
foreign currency. The details of requests and allocations will be made available during the 2017 
Budget.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


